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Power up!
Many of you are returning to the workforce
and find your radio is not only a little dusty
but it's also having some issues.

Is your battery only lasting a few hours? 
​Does your radio beep randomly?
Is your radio not functioning properly?

Chances are your battery needs to be
replaced. If it is more than three years old,
you've gotten more life out of it than
expected!

We understand how critical communication
equipment is for safety and daily operations.
Give us a call and we'll get you back up and
running at full speed.

Fleet Charging Solutions
Charging all of your radios in one location can take up unnecessary space
and it ends up looking like a cluttered mess- but it doesn't need to! Six and
twelve unit chargers are available to solve that problem with a 20" x 5.8"
footprint, and there is a wall or vehicular mount option available. Charging
positions can be customized if you have different model radios too!



Rebates are back!
Kenwood has brought back rebate
offers for Nexedge model radios.
There are inventory/availability issues
with certain model radios, however,
we are stocked with options!
Rebates are available through the
month of June. Give us a call and
we'll help you get the best bang for
your buck!

Snapshots �
Here's a small glimpse into what we've been up to. As always, thank you for
your continued trust and support!
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